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KPUB Employees Donate $5,000 to
Kerrville Food Relief Fund

April 29, 2020—Kerrville Public Utility Board (KPUB) staff members made a group $5,000
donation from the utility’s employee charity fund to benefit community members in need in
response to a growing demand from local food pantries.

The employees’ charity donation was presented on Wednesday, April 29, 2020, to the
organizers of the Kerrville Food Relief Fund by KPUB General Manager & CEO, Mike
Wittler. The new fund was founded by councilwomen Judy Eychner and Delayne Sigerman
to pool donations from local businesses and individuals for grant-making purposes to
Kerrville nonprofit agencies securing groceries and household supplies for families in crisis.

“We have been talking a lot about various options to help families in our community during
this difficult time,” said Wittler. “Our employees established a charity fund through payroll
deductions many years back, and they collectively decided a donation from it was a great
way to help our neighbors in need right now.”

Additionally, some of KPUB’s employees have chosen to support the Kerrville Food Relief
Campaign with continuous payroll deductions to support the fund’s ongoing needs with
future donations. The fund is managed by the Community Foundation of the Texas Hill
Country, and primary grantee recipients include Christian Assistance Ministry (CAM),
Mustard Seed Ministries, the Doyle Community Center and St. Vincent de Paul.

“We are thrilled to see Kerrville Kindness on the rise with the support we’ve seen from
community members, businesses and even our local restaurants,” said Eychner. “Employee
funds like this help tremendously, and 100 percent of the proceeds will go to purchase food
to fill empty pantries here in Kerrville and very needed household essentials.”
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Photo cutline: KPUB’s General Manager & CEO Mike Wittler (Center) presents a $5,000
donation check on behalf of KPUB’s employee charity fund to the founders of the Kerrville
Food Relief Fund, Councilwomen Delayne Sigernman (L) and Judy Eychner (R).

About KPUB

The Kerrville Public Utility Board (KPUB) was acquired by the City of Kerrville in 1987.
KPUB serves approximately 22,750 customers throughout 146 square mile service area
including Kerrville, Center Point, Ingram, Hunt, and surrounding areas in Kerr County.
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KPUB is overseen by a five-member board of trustees who serve without compensation and
who are responsible to the City of Kerrville for the management and control of the system.
KPUB is a responsive and efficient locally-owned provider of reliable, high-quality utility

service at the lowest responsible price.



